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What have vou been uo to this term?
SSWIGS have had a great start to the term. With a big push at fresher's fair we had more
than 30 new fresher's sing up. Our weekly socials have been as varied and well planned as
ever. With the theme of our first socials being getting to know each other we have enjoyed
socials like bowling and a evening BBQ. A newfeature to SSWIGS has been the introduction
of our coffee mornings. Which have proven popular with both our new and old members,
especially those who cannot make our evening socials.

Hiqhliqhts and achievement:
One big highlight for us was our Fresher's camp that took place at the end of October. We
visited Abercraf in the Swansea valley. where we enjoyed a hike in the Brecon Beacons
taking in the beautiful surroundings. We also visited to
dan y ogof Show caves where some of our members got a little scared by the dinosairs.

The SSWIGS also had a lot to celebrate when their believed mascot Derek received Special
Services award from Glamorgan West Guiding. He received the award for all the hard work
so many SSWIGS put in helping out at centenary events over the year, especially the Vision
event on the 20th of October.

Future olans:
We have a lot planned for the next few weeks. with many different socials including a pub
crawl and sweet making. We also have a few festive socials planned. They including our
annual ball with other Swansea societies a Christmas Craft night and trip to the Waterfront
Winterland to try our hand at ice skating and go for a ride on the Ferris wheel.

PHOTO THAT BEST REPRESENTS YOUR TERM:
See below (picture of SSWIGS at Freshers' Camp)


